THE City oF NEwW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
New York, N.Y. 10007

PATRICK A. WEHLE
DIRECTCOR OF CITY LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS

January 24, 2013

'Hon. Michael McSweeney
City Clerk and Clerk of the Council
141 Worth Street
New York, NY 10013
Dear Mr. McSweeney:
Transmitted here with are the bills signed by the Mayor. The bills are as follows:

Int. 967 — Local Law 6

In relation to the issnance of orders for repairs to buildings.

Int. 995 — Local Law 7

In relation to the date of submission by the mayor of a preliminary management report and the date prior
to which the council shall conduct public hearings and the date by which the council shall submit a report
or reports pertaining thereto, the date of submission by the director of management and budget and the
director of city planning of a draft ten-year capital strategy, the date of submission by the city planning
commission of a report on the draft ten-year capital strategy, the date of submission by the mayor of the
preliminary certificate regarding debt and reserves and appropriations and expenditures for capital
projects, the date of submission by the mayor of the preliminary budget, the date of publication by the
director of the independent budget office of a report on revenues and expenditures, the date of submission
by the community boards of statements in regard to the preliminary budget, the date of submission by the
commissioner of finance of an estimate of the assessed valuation of real property and statement of real
property taxes due, expected to be received, and uncollected, the date of submission by the mayor of a tax
benefit report, the date of submission by the borough boards of statements on budget priorities, the date of
submission by the council of estimates of the financial needs of the council, the date of submission by the
borough presidents of proposed modifications of the preliminary budget, the date of publication by the
director of the independent budget office of a report analyzing the preliminary budget, the date by which
the council shall hold hearings and submit recommendations in regard to the preliminary budget, and the
date of submission by the campaign finance board of estimates of the financial needs of the campaign
finance board, relating to the fiscal year two thousand fourteen.

Sincerely,

Patrick A. Wehle

ﬁ Printed on paper containing 30% post-consumer material.



